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Carolina Power 8 Light Company
PO Box 165
New Hill NC 27562

OEC 3 9 f994

File Number: HO-941114

William R. Robinson
Vice President
Harris Nuclear Plant

SERIAL: HNP-94-099

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTENTION: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

SHEARON HARMS NUCLEAR POWER PLANT
DOCKET NO. 50-400/LICENSE NO. NPF-63
NRC REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION REGARDING THE SHEARON
HARRIS INDIVIDUALPLANT EXAMINATION(IPE) SUBMITTAL

Gentlemen:

By letter dated October 12, 1994, the NRC requested that CP&L provide additional information
related to the Individual Plant Examination (IPE) for the Shearon Harris Nuclear Power Plant.
That letter requested that the additional information be provided within 60 days of receipt of the
letter. Because of the extensive nature of the request, CP&L discussed with the NRR Project
Manager the need for additional time to properly address the request and respond. On October
27, 1994, the NRR Project Manager informed CP&L that an extension of 30 days would be
acceptable to the NRC staff. In accordance with that discussion, the purpose of this letter is to
confirm that CP&L plans to submit the requested additional information by January 16, 1994.

Questions regarding this matter may be referred to Mr. R. W. Prunty at (919) 362-2030.

Sincerely,

W. R. Robinson

LSR/lsr

c: Mr. S. D. Ebneter
Mr. S. A. Elrod
Mr. N. B. Le
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